
 

From: Elizabeth Crandall 

To: Betsy Harkey 

 

Date: March 27, 2019 

 

Vernon College 

SACSCOC Substantive Change Letter of Notification 

 

The Vernon College Academic Council approved this letter of notification on March 15, 2019.  

 

The purpose of this notification is to alert SACSCOC that the potential exists for  

 

Wichita Falls ISD Career Education Center, 500 E. Hatton Road, Wichita Falls, TX 76302 

 

to offer, over a two year period,  a delivery mode of more than 25% and less than 50% of the 

Associate of Arts, Associate of Science, and Associate of Arts in Teaching degrees through on-

site dual credit courses included in our core curriculum. Dual Credit Technical Education  

courses applying to Associate of Applied Sciences and/or Certificate programs may also be 

offered at this site. The course offerings and delivery modes typically change from semester to 

semester based on the high school needs, instructor availability, resources, and emerging 

technologies. 

 


